EXTREME GAS EXTRACTIONis coming to our area



Exploratory drilling is due to start very soon at Daneshill Road site, Lound, which means BIG changes to our local community.

Find out more at this public meeting on 19th March 7.30pm at The Well, Hospital Road, Retford, DN22 7BD

- Frack Free Nottinghamshire
- Bassetlaw Against Fracking

www.frackfreenotts.org.uk



What's going on?

Licences for new, extreme forms of gas extraction (see reverse) have been approved by the government. Companies are preparing to start drilling in order to test how accessible the methane gas is from the ground below. The site at Daneshill Road is the first in the area to be explored for what is known as Coal Bed Methane.

Why should we be worried?

In other countries where this type of gas extraction has happened there have been huge problems with methane gas contaminating land, water supplies and drinking water whilst having an extremely negative effect on house prices and insurance.

There are no guarantees that this won't happen here in Lound and surrounding areas.

What can you do?

Find out more about fracking and unconventional gas exploration and dangers here: www.frack-off.org.uk

Come to the meeting on 19th March to find out more

For more information before the meeting contact frackfreenotts@gmail.com or find us on Facebook

Dart Energy, the company active on the site at Daneshill road have already cleared the site ready for drilling. They are making fast progress so your support at this still early stage is vital!

Frack Free Nottinghamshire is working in partnership with Bassetlaw Against Fracking to peacefully question and oppose plans.